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Statement by the Permanent Mission of the Syrian Arab Republic

Miss. Khawla Youssef 
 Second Secretary
Universal Periodic Review

20th Session 
State Under Review
Plurinational State of Bolivia
(28 October 2014)

Thank you Mr. President, 

My delegation would like to warmly welcome the distinguished delegation of the Plurinational State of Bolivia and to thank them for the comprehensive national report. 

We welcome the fulfillment of the voluntary commitments made by Bolivia during the first cycle of the UPR. 

We commend the Human rights perspective of the Bolivian constitution and we wish a successful implementation of the patriotic Agenda 2025 and its 13 pillars.
Mr. President, 

Bolivia has taken praiseworthy steps in struggling against extreme poverty, especially for the benefit of rural populations, such as the establishment of the National Fund for Alternative Development, and the program known as Programa Semilla, which promotes the economic and social development of rural women.

Finally, we wish Bolivia a successful review, and we recommend:

1. To finalize the five- year national plan for the prevention and gradual eradication of the worst forms of child labour and the protection of adolescent workers, and to take appropriate measures to implement it;

2. To continue current efforts to promote and protect the rights of rural women.  

I thank you.
***********************
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